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I’LL BE BACK AT SCHOOL!
Song Release
Liberty Records of North Carolina 
 
Hometown Girl Creates a Song!
Greensboro, N.C.  Hometown Girl connects with Local Rapper Lewis. That coupling produced a safety song to welcome the kids back to school during the COVID-19 Pandemic. Produced by Psalms Records, this is an Educational song based on the health concerns of children as they reopened classrooms across the country. Singer-Songwriter Lydia Pitt started writing this song in 1985, initially aiming to encourage children who miss friends when they were sick at home. Fast forward 35 years later, during a pandemic outbreak, this seemed the perfect time to finish it!

Lydia P., Born Singer-songwriter and a gifted psalmist with a passion for working with children has been writing educational songs to develop children and young adults for many years. Also, an accomplished educator, she implements music in various curriculums to teach, promote growth, and inspire youth people to encourage one another. This song creates that very sense of community that we are all in this together.
 
“I wrote this song to uplift children in a time that they may not understand. To teach precautions and disease prevention in a way they can comprehend and make it fun to be safe and keep clean.” – Lydia C. Pitt / Singer -Song Writer

The World has changed; let us help the kids get back into the flow. The song as already received praised by teachers in various states. It is the perfect way to help the kids understand the steps they need to protect themselves. It gets them excited!  The song gives them hope. Listen to the music at (WEBSITE NAME)
 
